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Communication and Language
Stories and books we have enjoyed this week!

Literacy
In Literacy the children really enjoyed the story

‘The Runaway Pea’. They wrote about a character,

then thought about something else that might

happen in the story such as being flung by the

mixer or getting frothed under the coffee machine

etc. Finally we came up with a different fruit or

vegetable found growing in the compost heap.

In phonics we have been re-capping the sounds

we have been recapping all our sounds and

spotting digraphs and trigraphs in words. Next

week we will be working on reading polysyllabic

words – see attachment.

Maths
In maths this week, the children have continued to explore

the composition of numbers within 10, focussing on the

special case when 2 equal parts combine to make a whole.

The children have been comparing parts and saying whether

the 2 parts are equal or unequal. We went on to recall

double facts using our fingers.

Understanding the World
This week we have had a new addition to Giraffe class in the

form of Topsy the tortoise. The children have been

fascinated by her and have observed her having her daily

bath and eating a variety of food. We found out that

Hermann’s tortoises originate from Southern Europe and

they love dandelion leaves!

On Wellie Wednesday we went out looking for signs of

spring and were rewarded with buds, new leaves, blossom

and some flowers.

Expressive  Arts and Design
We have been busy practising our poem for the Spring Fling

on Friday. We have continued to enjoy creating our own

paint colours for painting and making models from junk

materials.

At home you could try:
• Reading with your child.

• Practising reading the polysyllabic words attached.

• Using two dice and rolling them, spotting when there is 

a double. You could also sort dominoes into doubles 

and not doubles.

• Encouraging your child to write a message to the 

Easter Bunny!

• Practising our Spring Fling poem – see attached

Notes for Parents
We have had another great week. This will be the final

newsletter of the term. Don’t forget that we finish at

1.35pm on Friday. Please keep reading with your child

over the holiday and encourage any form of writing.

Thank you for all your support over this term.

Have a great weekend and Easter break!

The Foundation Team



Please get your child to practise sounding out these words. Ask your child to identify any digraphs or trigraphs. 
Then sound out the first part of the word e..g chick, and blend it then sound out the second part e.g en then put 
the two parts together to read chicken.



Our Spring Fling poem



Date Child Date Child

Friday 25th April Prim Friday 6th June Kemal

Friday 2nd May Ignacy Friday 13th June Willow

Friday 9th May Laycee Friday 20th June Lottie

Friday 16th May Jake Friday 27th June Cody

Friday 23rd May Tabby

Be the Teacher Timetable




